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Local Silver Alert Issued 
 

Date/Time:   06/14/2023 – 6:00 PM 
Location:     1400 N. Grama Street 
Missing:      Francisco Ibarra Flores 
 

                                     
 
El Paso, Texas - The El Paso Police Department has issued a local Silver Alert 
in attempting to find a missing 93-year-old man.  The man, Francisco Ibarra 
Flores was last heard from on Wednesday, June 14th, 2023 at approximately 
6:00 PM.  Flores requires medications for a medical condition.  He is a Hispanic 
man, 5’7” in height and weighs approximately 150 lbs.  Flores uses a cane to 
walk and was last seen wearing brown pants and a blue t-shirt.   Anyone with 
information on his whereabouts is asked to call Police Communications at 
(915)832-4400 or 911.  

 
 

 


